
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 June 2022 

  
 
Dear parents and carers,  
  
A Level English Literature and Language Opportunity- Reading with Local Primary 
School Students 
 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be offering a wonderful opportunity for Weald 
students to work with local primary school pupils. Students will be visiting Woodlands Primary 
in Tonbridge and will have the chance to read with primary school pupils. The Woodlands staff 
and students are very excited to welcome us. As well as this being a lovely opportunity, it will 
also be useful for Language students studying Child Language Acquisition and all students 
can reference this volunteering on their UCAS personal statements.  
 
We will be travelling to Woodlands via mini bus at the end of lunch on Friday 24 June. Mrs 
Creak and myself will be accompanying students. We will then return to school together by 
the end of the school day.  
 
There is no charge for this trip, but parental permission is required and needs to be given on 
your ParentPay. Please ensure that you tick the box to show you consent to an anaesthetic 
or other urgent medical treatment to be given if required.  Please put your Emergency Contact 
number and any relevant medical information in the notes field. 
 
It should be an enjoyable and rewarding experience for all involved.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Miss A Sales  
Deputy Head of English  
 
 
 
 
 
 


